
Hi all, 
 
Welcome back after weeks of torment,  I played today for the first time 
since lock down, it was nice to see so many back in the groove. 
 
The course is looking much better having had a long rest and thanks to 
Mike and Alistair who have done a great job with the drainage and 
course improvements whilst the course was closed.  
 
There may be some who are not happy about only being allowed to 
play 9 holes, but we hope this is for the short term and soon we will be 
back to normal. 
 
With the wind blowing in the right direction, we should be able to play 
the competitions soon and get back to 18 holes, hopefully week 
commencing 12th April. 
 
All we are asking is that players stay patient and enjoy their game while 
keeping a safe distance and complying to the safe procedures set out in 
our earlier message.  
 
Keep your chins up and soon we will be wondering what it was all 
about. 
 
Good luck and I look forward to seeing you all soon  
 
 
Brian (Taffy) Bennett 
Captain 2021 
 


